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As the church startup committee, we want to share
with our church family an update on what we have
been discussing and working on over the past few
weeks. We are moving forward as like-minded
believers while discussing and planning these
beginning stages. Primarily, we are working on
obtaining all the items required to affiliate as a Global
Methodist Church based on the unanimous votes to
affiliate with the GMC in April. 
 
We have assembled a startup team/corporate board
and are very confident that this core group exemplifies
strengths and talents to achieve common goals. 

Items in progress include writing effective church
bylaws, obtaining a PO Box and setting up a bank
account.
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He who has begun a good work in you will complete

it until the day of Jesus Christ - Philippians 1:6



We are happy to announce that we have set a date for
our first church service - so mark your calendars!
When: Saturday, May 20, 2023 at 5pm
Where: TBD

In this email you will find a link to a Membership
Information Questionnaire. Complete one questionnaire
per family. Along with contact and basic info we ask that
you please take time to prayerfully consider where your
interests / personal talents can be best utilized in our
church. 

We are proud to announce that our church officially has
a name: Heartland Faith
Thank you for suggestions and voting. We are confident
that God has big plans for Heartland Faith!
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